
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

 

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for Cherokee County RWD #13 

 

Our water system violated drinking water requirements.  Even though this was not and emergency, as our 

customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we are doing to correct the situation. 

 

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.  Results of 

regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water meets health standards.  During the 

following monitoring periods, we did not complete all monitoring or testing for the following contaminants, and 

therefore cannot be sure of the quality of your drinking water during that time. 

 

 Type of Sample(s)  Monitoring Period(s)  Samples Required Samples Missing 

 

 CHLORINE   1/1/2018 TO 1/31/2018  2   2 

 

What should I do?  There is nothing you need to do at this time. 

 

What happened?  Everything was done correctly, however, when filling out paperwork to send with samples 

for testing, we failed to complete two (2) entries on the form.  These numbers are mandatory and the oversight 

has been noted. 

 

What is being done?  Heretofore the Plant Superintendent and the Plant Operator will both review all forms 

submitted.  This process has already been put into action. 

 

For more information, please contact Jesse Dry, Plant Superintendent at 918-316-4026 or 20102 W Cookson 

Bend Rd, Cookson, OK  74427. 

 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who 

may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, 

schools, and businesses.)  You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing 

copies by hand or mail. 

 

Public Notice Distributed:  April 16, 2018 by mail and posted on webpage.  www.cherokee13.com 

 

PWSID No.  OK1021721   

County:  CHEROKEE  

 

 

 

 


